
Public Announcement 

 

Scam Alert Regarding Corporate Identity Misuse 

 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
We have identified instances where individuals and organizations are misusing and cloning the 
corporate identities of Phillip Capital Management Sdn Bhd (PCM), Phillip Mutual Berhad (PMB), and 
Phillip Wealth Planners Sdn Bhd (PWP), including impersonating our Executive Chairperson. Please 
note that our Executive Chairperson will never initiate contact with you directly via email. 
 
If you receive any suspicious emails claiming to be from our Executive Chairperson or any 
representative of our companies, we strongly advise you to immediately ignore or delete them. These 
communications are unauthorized and aim to deceive and defraud individuals. 
 
To verify investment offers, we recommend using the SC Investment Checker at 
www.sc.com.my/investment-checker. 
 
We urge the public not to visit suspicious websites or click on any links within them. If you suspect 
that you have been contacted by a cloned entity, please contact our client services at (603) 2783 0300 
or email us at cse.my@phillipcapital.com.my. 
 
Please note that we do not accept responsibility for any losses resulting from interactions with cloned 
entities. 
 
Thank you for your attention and cooperation. 
 

http://www.sc.com.my/investment-checker

